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To Whom It May Concern:

This is to certify that Roman successfully completed the Linux kernel Bug Fixing Spring Unpaid 2024 Program at
The Linux Foundation from March , 2024 - August , 2024. The Linux Foundation administers the Mentorship
program, which gives participants an opportunity to develop their skills and contribute to open source projects;
however, Roman was not an employee of The Linux Foundation. Roman worked on the Linux kernel Bug Fixing
Spring Unpaid 2024, mentored by Shuah Khan, Julia Lawall, Javier Carrasco. A brief description of the Project
they worked on is given below:

There are many bugs being found in the Linux kernel by automated tools, yet not many
people available to help fix these. This project will help the applicants choose bugs to fix,
work through the problem found, and help get the issue resolved in the Linux kernel by
producing a fix or working with the community on a fix. After the end of the project, the
applicant will have a much deeper knowledge of many different areas of the Linux kernel
and hopefully, many bugs fixed and many patches accepted.

Roman learned to explore and learn new areas of code, work with the Linux kernel Bug Fixing Spring Unpaid
2024 community, and internalized the open source philosophy. Please reach out if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
The Linux Foundation Mentorship Team,
The Linux Foundation



